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      DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
THURS. 14th APRIL.   
General Meeting, 7:30pm., Lavington Panthers Sports 
Club. 
No entries due as a result of the June GM being 
cancelled  
PRESENTER:  Shaun McNamara of Cut Price 
Cartridges - ‘Printer Inks’ 
 
WED. 4th MAY.   
Committee Meeting, 7pm at the Cathy’s. 
 
 
 

THURS. 12th MAY.   
General Meeting, 7:30pm., Lavington Panthers Sports 
Club. 
Entries due for the July ‘Water’ competition. 
Entries due for ‘Slide / Print of the Year. 
Entries due for July NEGV Competition. 
PRESENTER: To be announced. 
 
VAPS CONVENTION 10th – 13th June 
See convention programme for details. 
 
 

 
                                        NOTICE BOARD ...........   
 
COMPETITIONS: 
* Judges: - 
April – Tom Manuel of Foto Supplies. 
* Competition Discussion Group. 
More news on this later. 
NEGV Competition 
Apologies, there were entries for the April comp. One 
member was kind enough to leave entries at Foto 
Supplies, and these were sent along with my own 
entries. Still not a good response from a club now 
boasting some 40 members. 
* Coming club competitions: - 
May –    ‘Photojournalism’  
June -      Nil 
July –    ‘Water’   
August – ‘Slide / Print of the Year’ 
September – ‘Industrial’ 
remember, entries due 2 months prior. 
 

* Slide / Print of the Year. 
Entries due at the MAY MEETING. 
 A trophy has been donated for the best Nature pic. 
Eligible entries are those that depict wild creatures 
(i.e. not your pet dog or cat) or natural scene 
(landscape  / seascape etc.) 
REMEMBER, entries for this competition must have 
appeared in monthly competitions throughout the year 
 
* Competition Secretary 
Cathy Donovan has agreed to give the roll of 
Competition Sec. a try and will be tutored by Brian 
Paatch. If any other members would like to see how 
the process occurs, please let us know. The more 
members that know the better.  
Thanks Cathy. 
 
 
 



 
 
OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS: 
* The Van Dyke workshop has been delayed, but will 
happen later in the year.  
VAPS Convention. 
The VAPS Convention will take place in Albury-
Wodonga from 10th – 13th June, Queens Birthday 
Weekend. Programmes are available at GM’s. Please 
help make this a success by attending and / or helping 
with the many tasks that local members can help with. 
 
 Presenters for 2005 
We need presenters for 2005. If you are able to present 
some of your slides or prints, please let one of the 
committee members know so that we can slot you in 
to a suitable month. 
Purchase of a data projector has been approved by 
members. We currently have an application for a 
Volunteer Small Equipment Grant pending for this 
piece of equipment as well as a notebook computer, so 
purchase will be delayed until the result of  this is 
known. Print workers will be able to more easily 
present work when this equipment is available. 
 
 Attendance Book. 
Please sign for insurance purposes. 
 
EXHIBITIONS: 
* Albury Regional Art Gallery: - 
‘Creatures’ and ‘Built Environment’, both works from 
the ARAG collection.  Includes photography. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Public Officer. 
Charles Tilley has agreed to take on this roll. Thank 
you Charles. 
 
August Photographic Festival in Albury-Wodonga. 
The festival proposed by Audray Banfield of the 
ARAG will proceed. No details are yet known, but 
WACC will be involved in some way. More details 
when known. 
 
Club Polo Shirts 
Several designs and quotes have been received for a 
club shirt. Cost will be about $25 ea. For members 
who cannot make it to meetings and would like a shirt, 
please contact Pat or Paul. Once the design is finalised 
we can Email a pic of the shirt if required. 
 
NEGV NEWS ....... 
 
Meeting Dates for 2005 are as follows: - 
 
2. Saturday 16th July – Benalla. (Entries due 17th June 
– May GM. or at Foto Supplies by 10th June) 
 
3. Saturday 12th November – Myrtleford. (Entries due 
14th October – October GM) 
 
WANTED TO ........ 
 
 SELL OR BUY. 
 
This section is for your use. If you have something to 
sell or wish to purchase something give the editor a 
call on 60244885. Best of all, it’s free to members. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


